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Most of the website activity over the last month has been meet announcements for 
Jan/Feb meets, psych sheets, timelines and meet volunteer sign-up links. 
 
The list of 2014 High School Seniors has been started.  Coaches are encouraged to 
submit their swimmers’ college plans to the PVS Administrator. 
 
 
 
 
Comments and suggestions are always welcome. 
 
         Tim Husson 
         webmaster@pvswim.org 
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